#### Welcome to the Westwood Church of Christ

# **Prayers**

- Karl Moya fibromyalgia
- Tom Allen, Teresa Lambert's brother - Multiple System Atrophy
- Sue Chatman health concerns, family
- Roy & Juanita Wickham health concerns
- Susan Churbuck health concerns
- Tyler Lambert health concerns
- Roger & Brenda Laubhan health concerns
- Rob Posselt's mom, Hanna in hospice care
- Ellie Posselt recovering from surgery
- Roger Laubhan recovering from surgery



# **Order of Worship**

Awesome Power

#### **Prayer**

On Zion's Glorious Summit Holy, Holy, Holy Holy Ground

#### **Scripture**

Mighty to Save I Love You, Lord

## **Lord's Supper**

#### Offering

I Am a Sheep

#### Sermon

Surround Us, Lord

### **Elder's Prayer**

**Family Time** 

Westwood Church of Christ
3100 West Danforth Road
Edmond, OK 73012
405.348.4511
office@thewestwoodchurch.com
elders@thewestwoodchurch.com

This service will be streamed online at 10am. Email office@thewestwoodchurch.com for the Zoom link.

# Staff | Leadership

#### **Elders:**

Mark Dees Eric Henry Bill Perring

#### Staff:

Hunter Wiederstein
- Youth & Family Minister
Mindy Hermes - Office Manager

#### Deacons:

Kent Greenwood - Facilities John Hermes - Youth

## **Ministry Leaders:**

Mindy Cole, Ladd & Kerry Kettren
- Children's Education
Sharon Perring

- Accounting

## **Supported Missions:**

Chad and Sara Lukkason - Chile Clyde and Gwen Antwine

- Helpers in Missions Program

# **Community**

<u>Prayer List</u> If you'd like to add or update a prayer request on the list in the bulletin or to be included in weekly messages to the congregation please email the office or let Mindy Hermes know.

<u>Wedding Shower</u> Ladies, we are invited to a shower honoring Devin Lambert and Macy Miller on Saturday, August 28 at 1:00pm at Mammoth Baptist Church (339943 US 62, Meeker, OK). The couple is registered at Target and Amazon

Lunch and Conversation - Sunday August 29 The elders have been working to meet with everyone in our congregation over the past weeks and we would like to accelerate the process. On Sunday, August 29 we will be hosting a lunch for everyone at Westwood with some time afterwards to discuss our hopes and dreams. We want to hear from each of you and we pray this will be beneficial to all of us. Lunch will be provided so you won't have to worry about that. Just let us know if you can make it so we can plan accordingly. Email the office to RSVP by Wednesday, August 25. office@thewestwoodchurch.com